
Wednesday, September 13th, 2017

St. Mark’s invites you to participate in  
this great way to get better acquainted with  

others in our church family through  
monthly, in-home potlucks! 

Participants represent all adult age groups and all of St. Mark’s worship 

services, and the program is open to both individuals and couples. Duo’s 

can be friends, siblings, an adult child and parent, etc. Singles may also 

sign up individually. 

Deadline for this season’s registration is:

Wednesday, September 13th, 2017 

Dinner
 for 

Eight!

If you have questions, or would like more information feel free to 

contact Judy Wickham at 572-0890 or wlwickham@comcast.net.

REGISTER
ONLINE

http://stmarksumc.formstack.com/forms/dinner_for_eight
http://stmarksumc.formstack.com/forms/dinner_for_eight

